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Comments: I will keep this letter brief. This lodge expansion is not appropriate or desirable. Montana is seeing a

large influx of investment interest combined with a large influx of domestic migration and visitation. While it is

crucial to account for this within our cities, it is equally important to slow the creep of expansion into our rural

areas to preserve the open and public spaces that we hold dear. This expansion should not be approved. 


